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The Board of Trustees announced that after a successful search, Stephen 

Jaddock has been hired as Superintendent of Schools.  He will begin his duties 

on August 1, 2025. 

 
Other hi-lites from the meeting included: 

• Todd Folkett, Director of the Morden Adult Education Centre shared a report 

with Trustees. 

• The Board appointed Stephen Jaddock as Superintendent/CEO of 

Schools effective August 1, 2025.  The Board also approved the contract 

for the new Superintendent. 

• The Board approved the 2025-26 school year calendar. 

• The Board approved the 5 Year Capital Plan. 

• Trustees approved the amended 2025-26 Wage and Benefit 

Summaries for Learning Resources Centre staff. 

• Superintendent Ross shared revised AP 5-800 Recognition of Service 

with Trustees.  This Administrative Procedure is effective July 1, 2025. 

• Superintendent Ross shared information from Education and Early 

Childhood Learning: 

o Early Literacy 

o Music Month 

 

The next regular WSD Board meeting is May 12th @ 7:30 pm.  
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